
 
Dear 4th Graders,  

Welcome to 4th grade! I hope that your 

summer is going well and that you are getting ready 

for a new school year. We are going to have a lot 

of fun learning new things together. I am so excited 

to meet you. Please complete this Student 

Information Form so I can get to know you better.  

Here is a little bit of information about me. I 

grew up in Minnesota and graduated from St. 

Mary’s University of Minnesota with a bachelor’s 

degree in elementary education. After graduating, I 

volunteered at a school on the Navajo Nation in 

Northern Arizona for 2 years and then earned my 

Master of Education degree in Special Education 

from Arcadia University.  I have been working in the 

Central Bucks School District since 2005 and have 

taught multiple grade levels.  When I am not in 

school, I enjoy going to the beach, spending time 

with my family, watching my daughter, Grace, play 

soccer, and my daughter, Madelyn, perform in her 

school musicals.  

The first day of school is September 2, 2025. 

There are a few things that you will need to bring to 

school with you, so please be sure to check the 

supply list.   Please also complete this Dismissal Plan 

Form, so I know how you will be going home from 

school each day.    

Enjoy your last few weeks of summer! If you 

have any questions or concerns between now and 

the first day of school, please feel free to reach out 

to me bsmith@cbsd.org.  

    See you soon! 

       Mr. Smith  
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